38th BBA Annual Trade Fair
Saturday, March 9, 2024 - 10 to 5 p.m.
Bedford High School
Open to ALL Bedford Businesses
Deadline to reserve the same spot as last year is January 17 
The Bedford Business Association would like to invite you to participate in our annual Trade Fair!!
All Booths are $295
1. Must be a member of BBA to participate in Trade Fair

2. Previous Trade Fair Participants can sign-up for their old space by mail or place applications in the BBA drop-off box before Wednesday, January 17th. The office is currently open by appointment only.

3. WE WILL NOT HAVE OPEN REGISTRATION this year.  Your trade fair application and payment have to be received on or before January 17, in order for you to reserve the same booth spot you had the previous year.

4. If your application and payment are received after January 17, there is no guarantee that you will be in the same spot as the previous year.  

5. Booths are $295 each, and payment must accompany applications. If you are paying online, please let us know when you turn in your application.

6. To pay online: go to bba.org and scroll down to the bottom of the page, click the drop down menu under “online payments” and follow the prompts 

7. If you have any questions, please contact Karen Dagget at 734-850-2200 or Laura Collins at 734-854-2926.
